Purley and Woodcote newsletter



Dear Ward Panel Member,

Welcome to the latest edition of Purley and Woodcote updates.

We would like to give you an update about crime and policing information in the Purley and Woodcote area.

Come and join us!

Coffee with a copper

Will be held at O Farol, 945 Brighton Road, CR8 2BP On Wednesday 26th July, 1400-1500

Ward Panel meeting

will be held at Purley Fire Station, 128 Brighton Road, Purley CR8 4DB on Wednesday 2nd August At 1900pm

Free Catalytic Converter marking will be held on 19th July at 8

Brighton road, TESCO, Purley at 1200pm-1500pm

Crime prevention advice

Motor vehicle crime

Prevent theft from a vehicle | Crime Prevention | Metropolitan Police

Catalytic converter theft

<u>Catalytic converter theft | Metropolitan</u> Police

Report a crime online

Report a crime | Metropolitan Police

Our Ward Priorities

- Burglary
- Motor Crime
- Anti–Social behaviour
- Violence against the person

Contact Details

<u>Email - Purleyandwoodcote.SNT@met.police.uk</u>

<u>Next Door - Next Door—Purleyandwoodcote</u>

Twitter - @MPSPURLEY

May Newsletter 2023

Purley and Woodcote SNT team have continued to be proactive in and around Purley high street. This month we have been focusing on robberies at certain times of the day such as school kick out times and late nights. This consisted of the team providing extra visibility around the hot spot areas.

The team also had a really good results with identifying two individuals for parcel theft who have now been taken off of our ward, the individuals would target the flats in our area taking anything that was left on the doorsteps or in the communal areas, they have since been charged for this.

We continue to engaged in community events such as walk and talk with the neighbourhood watch coordinator, we attended the Purley Fete on Saturday 24th June and it was lovely to engage with all the residents whilst hearing about all the new developments such as a New M&S coming to Purley and the changes to the leisure centre.

Lastly, we look forward to seeing you at our monthly Coffee With A Copper event. It is really helpful to hear from as many residents as possible about concerns in the local area and we love to engage with as many residents as possible, we look forwards to seeing you there!







